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GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
FORESTS & ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Dated Shillong, the 2Sth April, 2017.
No.FOR.24/2017/76

From : Smti. A.Nikhla, MCS.,
Joint Secretary to the Govt. of Meghalaya,
Forests & Environment Department,

To,

Sub:

The Principal Chief Conservator of Fgrests fHof,f,,
Meghalaya, Shillong.

Proposal f,or diversion of 0.01 ha of forest land under the Laitkor
Protected Forest for the purpose of construction of a communify Hall by
the Lower Lumparing Dorbar Shnong.

No. MFG. 221467115835 dated 23.d Fbbruary,Z0l7.Ref :

Sir,

I am directed to refer to the subject and letter cited above, and to inform you
that in light of the observations and non-recommendation of the proposal by the CF (T) and
thb PCCF, the Government, regrets its inability to recommend the same to the Government of
India.

{/w"r-ryr,*il **: LTy t? pv,Aon of Me ghat aya,
Forests & En*{onment Departm-ent.
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